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Hi everyone! As an experienced Deputy Head/Senior 
Leader within a local Multi-Academy Trust, I am very 
proud to be a Governor at Whitgreave Primary School. 

I feel that I have a range of skills and experience 
that I can bring to the post and that I can do my best 
to help and support the school. Whitgreave is a great 
place to be and offers lots of opportunities to the pu-

pils, I am proud to be part of the team!  
 

Meetings  

Meetings held this term were as follows: SIP, Safeguarding and Curriculum — 5/10/2023. 
Finance, Health and Safety — 12/10/2023. Pay and Personnel — 12/10/23. Each 

meeting has an agenda and minutes recorded.  

New Governor: 
 
 

School have appointed 
Mr Edwards as a new 

Governor. We look  
forward to him joining 

the team! 
 
 

Link Governor Meetings 
 

There are termly Link Meetings held by Leaders in 
School. These areas have Governors assigned to 
them.  
 
Each term we meet and carry out a range of: 
 Lesson observations 
 Pupil interviews  
 Staff interviews 
 Book trawls 
 
There are Link Governor meetings held for: 
 SEN 
 EYFS 
 Quality of Education 
 Leadership and Management  
 Personal Development 
 Behaviour and Attitudes 
 Safeguarding and Compliance 

Next Meetings: 

 
 
 

We hope you have a 
lovely Christmas 
break. Stay safe!  

 
We look forward to 

seeing you in the 
Spring Term! 


